
Thanks to the advocacy of our union, the Biden 
Administration has made dramatic changes to the 
federal Public Service Loan Forgiveness program (PSLF) 
These changes may help if you:

	✓ Work full-time for a school district or higher 
education institution. 

AND

	✓ Have federal Direct Loans or you consolidate into the 
Direct Loan program by Oct. 31, 2022.

What you need to do before Oct. 31, 2022: 

Go to studentaid.gov/pslf and log in with your Federal 
Student Aid ID to access the PSLF Help Tool. Make 
sure your contact information is up to date so the U.S. 
Department of Education can reach you. 

Need help?
Visit neamb.com/student-loan-debt to sign up for NEA 
Member Benefits and free access to Savi, a student 
debt navigation tool that can help you find legitimate 
forgiveness and repayment plans. 
Contact the MEA Help Center at 866-MEA-HELP or 
email help@mea.org. Look out for statewide webinars 
or webinars hosted by your local union or coordinating 
council. If you are interested in a statewide hosted 
webinar please contact the Help Center.

CANCEL YOUR  
STUDENT DEBT!

For more information, visit mea.org/studentdebt
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